
  

 

 Can’t Touch This 

Did you know that the AOACU…  
 
Offers free Credit Life Insurance on most loans 
 
Rate matches other financial institutions and dealerships 
 
Pays back a portion of the interest you paid throughout the year with  
our Loan Interest Rebate Program 
 
Offers Auto Loan Rates as low as 2.50%* 
 
*The final rate is based on your credit score. 

  

Online Membership 
AOACU offers online account opening through our website and mobile app!  You can now open an account from anywhere.

available to all A-O associates and retirees.  Open an account today and take advantage of all of our great services and rates.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Mobile App 
 
Stay connected to AOACU with our mobile app. You can check your account balances, apply for a loan, make a mobile deposit, set up debit activity 
alerts, or find a shared branch- all from the convenience of your phone or tablet.  Our app also allows the ability to authenticate into your account using 
fingerprint, PIN, voice, or facial recognition. 

Download the AOACU app through the Google Play Store or the Apple App Store. 

 

Debit Card Contest 
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Independence Day 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Auto-Owners Associates  
Credit Union wishes you  
a safe and happy  
Independence Day! 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
Please visit our website at aoacu.com to view our Rates, Become a member, Apply for a loan, and  
much more!  
  
Remember, Auto-Owners Associates Credit Union will never ask for account information via  
text or email.  If you receive a message that was not initiated by you, or if you are unsure whether 
a message is legitimate, please contact the Credit Union before giving out any information. 
  
 

 
 
  
  

   

    
    
    
    


